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23 September 2021 
 
Dear Ally, 
 
REQUEST UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION (SCOTLAND) ACT 2002 (FOISA) 
 
Thank you for your request dated 17 September 2021 under the Freedom of Information 
(Scotland) Act 2002 (FOISA) for: 
 
"I would be grateful if you could send me all correspondence between Professor Andrew 
Morris or other representatives of Health Data Research UK, and the Chief Scientists Office 
and/or the Health Minister which relates to the management of Scottish health data. I am 
interested in all communications since January 2020. This could include emails, presentations, 
meeting records or minutes, reports and SMS or other instant messages". 
 
We received your request on 17 September 2021 and will respond in accordance with FOISA 
as soon as possible, and not later than 15 October 2021. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me quoting case number 202100240987.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nikki McGlynn 
DCMO: Chief Scientist Office 
 
 
 
 
 
Scottish Ministers, special advisers and the Permanent Secretary are covered by the terms of 
the Lobbying (Scotland) Act 2016. See www.lobbying.scot 

 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx

